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Wharf 18-2 – Informational Update  
 
A section of Wharf 18-2 has incurred further deterioration; however, there are no immediate 
marine safety concerns.  The site is being monitored and assessed.  
 
Reminder: This wall was permanently taken out of service in 2018. Mariners are advised to 
continue avoiding the wall area as a precautionary measure.  
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